
GBOS Meeting Minutes 

Saturday, October 28, 2017 

 

 

Meeting was held at the home of Larry and Linda Baker. 

 

Attending Members: 24 

Guest: 1 

 

Monty McGinnis called the meeting to order at 10:15am. Fr. Ted was out of town. 

 

The first reading of nominations for our 2018 officers was read by Nominating Committee Chair, Katherine 

Brown: 

Monty McGinnis – President 

Judith Taub – Vice-President 

Treasurer – Linda Baker 

Secretary – Joyce McMillan.   

 

Second reading of nominations will be at our November meeting. 

 

Linda Baker gave the treasury report.  We have $9,091.22 

 
Monty gave his report on our participation at the Harvest Fest church festival:   20 plants were originally purchased from 

Clown Alley for $242 and sold about 15 for $215. Then sold two more at this meeting for an additional $30. The last three 

orchids he will bring to the Nov. meeting and maybe give to Harriet for the auction. 

 

A vote was taken for the ODC membership renewal. Clyde Hold motioned to renew our membership and 

Katherine Brown seconded the motion. 

 

A signup sheet for sponsoring a show trophy was passed around. Contact Linda Baker if you wish to sponsor a 

trophy. 

 

Katherine Brown proposed the formation of a Newcomers Group which she has volunteered to steer. 

 

Larry gave his greenhouse tour. 

 

After the meeting & greenhouse tour members went to Jason’s Deli for lunch. 

 

 

 

Minutes taken by Joyce McMillan 

GBOS Secretary 

 


